
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daliana Coban 
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November 21, 2014 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  

Custom Incentive Rate-setting (“Custom IR”) Application for 2015-2019 Electricity 
Distribution Rates and Charges – Corrections to Transcript – OEB File No. EB-2014-0116 

 
 
Toronto Hydro writes to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) in respect of the above-noted matter. 
 
Toronto Hydro has reviewed the transcripts of the Technical Conference held November 17 and 18 and 
noted some corrections.  The corrected Evidence Conference transcript and the November 18 transcript 
are enclosed, with Toronto Hydro’s revisions included as track changes; the corrections are also 
provided below: 
 
Evidence Conference Transcript Corrections: 

• page 5, line 21 “hopefully” should be “briefly” 
• page 7, line 5, “RFE” should be “RRFE” 
• page 7, line 15, “is unique” should only appear once 
• page 8, line 26, “exceed” should be “exceeds” 
• page 9, line 20, missing “and” between “capital” and “benchmarking” 
• page 10, line 24, missing “an asset” after “years” 
• page 18, line 8, should be “of” instead of “and” 
• page 18, line 22, should be “of” instead of “and” 
• page 23, line 25, should be “plant” instead of “planning” 



 
 

page 2 

• page 24, line 25, should be “intolerant” instead of “intolerance” 
• page 28, line 11, should be “engagement” instead of “engagements” 
• page 28, line 12, “RFE” should be “RRFE” 
• page 29, line 11, missing “maintain the” after “to” 
• page 31, line 27, “MD&M” should be “MD&A” 

 
November 18, 2014 Transcript Corrections: 

• page 58, line 2, “2010” should be “2011” 
• page 193, line 19, “4,000” should be “1,000” 

 
Toronto Hydro would like to amend its incomplete response to Mr Zwarenstein’s question as noted on 
page 125, lines 18 to 20 of the November 17 Technical Conference transcript.  With the requirement 
that an asset have at least 60% of the required data in order to be included in the sample, an asset with a 
32% sample size would  have somewhere between 19.2% (.32 x .6) and 32% (.32 x 1) of the total 
population data. 
 
In addition, Toronto Hydro would like to clarify its response to Mr. Dumka’s question, as noted on page 
27, lines 20 to 28 of the November 18 Technical Conference Transcript.  Toronto Hydro misunderstood 
Mr. Dumka’s question to be referring to recruitment agency costs, which are below the materiality 
threshold.  Temporary agency costs cannot be precisely quantified, but at a high-level, these costs are 
estimated to be approximately $1.6 million. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Daliana Coban 
Regulatory Counsel  
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
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cc: Charles Keizer and Crawford Smith  

ASAP Reporting Services Inc., by electronic mail only 
Intervenors of Record for EB-2014-0116 


